
Board of Aldermen 

Memo 
 
 
 
 
 
To:    Marge Domorod – City/Town Clerk 
 
From: Theresa Adcox – Clerk, Board of Aldermen 
 
CC:    Alderman Noreen McGorty 
 
Date: March 7, 2018 
 
RE:    Public Health & Safety Committee Meeting Cancellation 

 

Alderman McGorty, Chairman of the Public Health & Safety Committee, 
has cancelled the regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Health & 
Safety Committee scheduled for (tonight) Wednesday, March 7, 2018 at 7 
p.m. due to inclement weather. 
 
The meeting is rescheduled for Tuesday, March 13th at 7 p.m. in Room 
104. 


